
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION THIRTEEN  

POST OFFICE BOX 3279 

ASHEVILLE, NC  28802-3279 

Telephone: (828) 251-6171 

Fax: (828) 251-6394 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

55 ORANGE STREET 

ASHEVILLE, NC  28801-2340 

 

 

 

 

 
January 22, 2019 

 

Mr. Dekota Marshall 

1st and Goal Hauling 

121 Blue Claw Bay Rd 

Jacksonville, NC 28540 

 

Subject:  Rejection of Bids for: Removal of Wood Waste from NCDOT Maintenance Yards  

 

Contract No:   11860958 

WBS Element:  DF15313.1059001, DF15313.2059011, DF15413.1059001, DF15413.2059001,  

                             DF15513.1059001, DF15513.2059001 

F.A Number: State Funded 

TIP Number: N/A 

County:              McDowell 

Route:                N/A 

 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

 

This letter is to notify you that all bids received on January 16, 2019 for the subject project have 

been rejected due to being irregular bids.  This contract will have to be re-advertised at a later date.  

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

 

If I may provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

M.K. Calloway 

Division Project Manager 

 

 

Cc: Mr. M.T. Gibbs, P.E., Division Engineer 

 Mr. T.W. Anderson, P.E., Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Mr. C.A. Guffey, District Engineer  

 Mr. S.W. Tate, McDowell/Mitchell County Maintenance Engineer 
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